
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 7, 2007

TO: Honorable Jane Nelson, Chair, Senate Committee on Health & Human Services 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB551 by Deuell (Relating to indigent health care.), Committee Report 1st House, 
Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Any additional work resulting from the passage of the bill could be reasonably absorbed within current 
resources.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 537 State Health Services, Department of, 539 Aging and Disability Services, 
Department of, 694 Youth Commission, 696 Department of Criminal Justice, 771 
School for the Blind and Visually Impaired, 772 School for the Deaf

LBB Staff: JOB, CL, PP, SSt, KJG

1 of 1


